

مدرسة القديسة مريم الكاثوليكية الثانوية – دبي ST. MARY'S CATHOLIC HIGH SCHOOL, DUBAI

P.O. Box : 52232, DUBAI - U.A.E. Tel. : +(971) 4 3370252 Fax : +(971) 4 3368119 E-mail : maryscol@emirates.net.ae. website : www.stmarysdubai.com

OUR REF:

DATE: Sunday, 1st October 2017

To: Parents of students in Year Seven-GL CAT-4 EXAMS on Saturday, 7th October 2017

Dear Parents,

Greetings from St. Mary's Catholic High School, Dubai.

The YEAR SEVEN students will have their GL CAT-4 Examinations on Saturday , 7^{th} October 2017. These are compulsory examinations as mandated by KHDA and all students must be present for them. These are online tests and will be conducted in the IT labs.

We would like ALL GIRLS FROM YEAR 7A, 7D AND 7E to be in school at 7:30 am sharp until 10:30 am. They must report to the boys' quadrangle.

We would like ALL BOYS FROM YEAR 7B, 7C AND 7F to be in school at 10:00 am sharp until 1:30 pm. They must report to the boys' quadrangle as well.

All students must be in school uniform and must carry water and a snack.

We thank you in advance for your collaboration in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Mr. Paul Asir Joseph (Principal)

P.O. BOX 52232

DUBAI - U.A.E